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1. Following a request received from an interested party, the Commission for 
Communications Regulation (‘ComReg’) has today extended the deadline for 
the submission of responses to its current public consultation on the ‘Terms 
and conditions of the universal postal service: Single Piece and Bulk Mail’ 
(ComReg Document 15/37) to 5pm, Wednesday 10 June 2015. 

2. This consultation sets out ComReg’s preliminary views on An Post’s proposed 
Terms and Conditions for the universal postal service.  

3. ComReg welcomes the views and comments of all interested parties on the 
matters raised in ComReg Document 15/37. 

4. ComReg Document 15/37 is available on ComReg’s website:  

http://www.comreg.ie/_fileupload/publications/ComReg1537.pdf 

 

 

Please note that all responses to ComReg Document 15/37 should be clearly marked: 
“Reference: Submission re ComReg 15/37”, and sent by post, fax, or e-mail to arrive on 
or before 5pm, Wednesday 10 June 2015, to: 

 
Ms. Ciara O’Donovan 

Commission for Communications Regulation 

Block DEF, Abbey Court,  

Abbey Street Lower,  

Dublin 1. 

Ph:  +353-1-8049600      Fax: +353-1-8049680       
 

Email: marketframeworkconsult@comreg.ie 

 Please note ComReg will publish all respondents’ submissions, subject to the provisions 
of ComReg’s Guidelines on the Treatment of Confidential Information – ComReg 
Document 05/24. 
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